
My wife & I have taken the time to review the details associated with development application & agree this 
proposed Swim school and Wellness centre would be a fantastic addition to Northern Beaches community for 
the following reasons: 

1. Providing the local community/residents/Families a convenient location to be able to access health and 
wellness services. i.e., Multipurpose site location & located on the Northern beaches major Bus line.

2. In addition, the convenience of this DA is the unique & innovative combination of services- swimming/Hydro 
facilities, in combination with rehabilitation, recovery and wellness services all in one location.

3. Most pleasing is the accessibility consideration in the design. The DA is clearly support everyone in the 
community including elderly and people with disabilities.

4. Finally, this DA will bring true creditability to Warringah Mall’s Heath & wellness proposition & will only 
compliment other businesses and services in locale.

As a result, we would be delighted to see the Northern Beaches council support this DA based on the positive 
contribution and impact it will have on the Northern beaches community. 

Thank you for your consideration,

Cheers

Hugh & Lauren Willoughby

Sent: 15/12/2021 1:52:35 PM
Subject: Submission: DA2021/2116 - 145 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100


